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Dear ,Moody, Steina,
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As Torn mentioned, we're doing a festival of electronic music, video and
film on April 30, and I'd like to invite you to send some tapes . We
can't offer a rental fee this time, and it's my fault -- it didn't
occur to me in setting up the festival because it isn't usually done
in music . But this time we'd be grateful for your friendship and
next time we'll be more professional .

Some good news, Woody . Our grant got through the first screening, and
I'm now filling out the application, which is almost all financial
and I think pretty automatic . I'll call you and read it to you before
sending it on, so that there'll be time for corrections .

I thought the conference in Buffalo was terrific, and I was very glad
to have been a part of it .
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